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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 5:26 PM

To: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Subject: INQ

Today I spoke Inson Kim, Director of Policy and Legislative Affairs for Mayor Gimenez, regarding Mayor Gimenez’s son,
Julio Gimenez. In the past, pursuant to advice from this office, Mayor Gimenez delegated his authority regarding the
award and monitoring of contracts involving MCM, a county contractor that employed his son. Ms. Kim informed me
that Julio Gimenez is no longer employed by MCM, but is now employed by another company, Facchina, and inquired
what impact this would have on the Mayor’s actions on the MCM contracts. I suggested to her that, regarding pending
contracts, i.e., contracts awarded while his son was employed at MCM, that the Mayor should continue to delegate his
authority over any such contract until the conclusion of the contract, but that he should not feel constrained to do so
regarding future contracts which MCM seeks or is awarded. Also, in the event that his son’s new company, Facchina,
should seek or be awarded a county contract, the Mayor should take the same precautions as he did in the past with
MCM.
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